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FROM THE BRIDGE Yyt

Commodore Howard Clark

he Buckeye Lake Yacht Club, as
| well as the Buckeye Lake area,
has had and continues to have
an extremely busy schedule.

July was exciting with the July 4th
Flag Raising and Fly-Over. This year
was exceptional with the presence of
Mrs. Donna Preston and daughter,
Julie. The Fly-Over was outstanding
with not one but “three” Fly-Overs.
want to extend a special thank you to
Donna Preston for the Fly-Over pic-
tures she presented to the Club. They
are beautiful and we will find a special
place to display them. As Donna so
eloquently stated. General Preston
(BLYC Commodore 1976) would be
pleased the Fly-Over he originated still
continues and hopefully will for many
years.”
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Junior Bay Week at Put-In-Bay is
always a special event. The July Board
Meeting was held at The Crew’s Nest,
thanks to BLYC Commodore Gus
Schell who has graciously hosted this
luncheon for the past several years. Even
more important than the Board Meet-
ing were the efforts of the BLYC Junior
Sailors, Justin Evans, Nikki Hof{fman,
Cameron Evans, Nathan Owens and
Stephen Unwin. Special thanks to Gov-
ernor Steve Harris for his efforts in or-
ganizing the sailing program; parents
and assistants for their participation at
Bay Week, and Sue Owens for organiz-
ing the dinner on Wednesday evening
honoring our Junior Sailing Team.
Refer to the article by Governor Steve
Harris for additional details.

We salute these young sailos. for
their efforts and achievements in repre-
senting our Club. We are extremely
proud of all of you. Thank you.

The 5th Annual BLYC Golf Out-
ing was Sunday, July 23rd. This outing
becomes bigger and better each year.
The roster is full with a list of golfers.
Thank you Don and Dot Best for an-
other outstanding job.

Plan to attend the following events:
July 29th
Special Event - McGuffey Lane
August 4th, 5th, 6th
“Tween the Trees” Cruise
August 12¢th
Luau - Majestics
August 25th, 26th, 27th
Antique and Classic Boat Show
August 27th
Annual Bob Dye Poker Run

Thanks to Steve Schilling for orga-
nizing the Antique and Classic Boat
Show.

The Crystal Ballroom Dance with
the Rick Brunetto Band was a big suc-
cess, even with heavy rain and a tornado
watch, thanks to Jim Shriner, Governor
of Entertainment, David Persons and the
entire BLYC staff. The Rick Brunetto
Band, members and guests seated at the
lawn tables were quickly moved to inside

dining. The weather did not dampen

spirits.

Rentals &
Docks

1 every-
one,
hope

you are all having
a wonderful sum-
mer!!!

Please re-

Governor Dan Knaul

member if you are
docked in the
basin area in front of the Club, we
would like you to move your boat for

the Wooden Boat show Aug. 25-27.

This is a great event and your coop-
eration is appreciated.

If you have any maintenance issues
with your dock, please call me with the
details so I can schedule repairs.

Best Wishes!!

Cm o
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Bar & Kitchen

ear fel-
low
BLYC

Members, oh, the
sacrifices we
make to be on
the Board of
BLYC. It’s so

tough to have to
go to Put-in-Bay

Nick DeSantis
for the week. To partake in the beauty

of Lake Erie, (Ohio’s other lake), to
cheer on our Junior Sailors in their pur-
suit of excellence, to enjoy the camara-
derie of other BLYC members—oh

what a sacrifice we make!

Seriously, though, Put-in-Bay and
the I-LYA Juniors Regatta is probably
the most rewarding time for someone
serving on the Board of the BLYC. To
see the relationship the BLYC enjoys
with the I-LYA goes back to I-LYA
Commodores Edgar Wolfe and Gus
Schell. To see the involvement of the I-
LYA yet today of names like Fisher,
Schell, Roshon, Evans, Owens, Grubb
and yes, even Harris of the BLYC has a
great tradition with the I-LYA and it
will even get better in the future.

As we look to the future, the imme-
diate future is upon us. August is a
wonderful time to enjoy the BLYC.
Whether it’s the Luau or the Antique
Wooden boat show, Don’t miss out on
all activities at the Club.

And don’t forget the election is
coming up as well. As T have said before,
we need a few good candidates for next
year’s Board. Don’t be shy, talk to me
abour getting involved. You'll be glad
you did.

See you at the Club,

A

The State Environmental Agency
may be asked to investigate a charge of
illegal dumping at the Parker House
Hotel at Put-in-Bay.

For further information contact any
of the Flag Officers.

Taco Shells.

House &
Grounds

ope
you're
having

a great BLYC

Summer!

Just return-
ing from I-LYA
Junior Bay Week
at Put-In-Bay and  Governor John Geiger
I must add my own thank you and job
well done, Governor Harris! Our Junior
Sailing program is on a steady course
and represents something that we can a
be proud of as BLYC members. You
don’t have to be a sailor to enjoy, appre-
ciate, and support our kids’ efforts.
Junior Sailing adds another positive
dimension to our Club, and Bay Week
provides an opportunity for fun and
comradeship away from our Watkins
Island home port. Hope to see you at
‘The Bay” next year.

Space permitting, this Log should
feature photographs of our Club yard-
arm flags/pennants. The significance of
our [-LYA affiliation and burgee be-
comes very meaningful when you go to
Bay Week and realize first hand that the
comradeship we enjoy at the BLYC can
be extended through a network of other
clubs who also fly the I-LYA burgee.
Thank you, Governor Thompson for
the photographs.

Now, back to House And Grounds.
Those tarps we purchased last fall really
came in handy when it rained on our
Crystal Ballroom party. Rear Commo-
dore Shriner and I got wet, but Rick
Brunetto’s band equipment stayed dry
and was not damaged. Even with the
rain, what a great event.

Our electrical repair and lighting
projects are now complete for this year.
We still need to address our overall
electrical capacity, but now have func-
tional dock lights and outlets, a BLYC
neon sign and safety spot lights that
work, and west side lighting that makes
summer evening use of our pool bar
possible and provides an added dimen-
sion of house and grounds safety and
security.

I would also like to thank Rear
Commodore Shriner, Stone Parker,

John Watson, Bill Mclntyre, Brett
Phahl, Commodore Foster IV, and
everyone who has helped move the stage
and erect the tent. This is how many
things get done at the Club. The BLYC

is our Club, and volunteers are always

needed.

Another special thanks to Mark
Russell and Brett Pfahl who replaced the
down spout that was broken porchside.
Mark saw a need and volunteered to
pick up materials, and with Brett’s help
installed the new spouting just in time
for the Fourth of July. Mark also again
shared his professional expertise by
modifying one of the dining room sun
shades so that it would not fall. So far so
good. Thanks again, Mark.

See you at the Club,

This burgee with white on blue background
is for the Commodore, white on red is for
the Vice Commodore and red on white is for
the Rear Commodore.

White on blue for Past Commodore.

White on blue with a red dot in center is
the Inter-Lakes Yachting Association.

Blue and white on red is the Blue Gavel.
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Entertainment
el-
come
aboard
for the month of
August and an-
other big lineup
of entertainment.
However, first, [
would like to
mention the out-
standing July 4ch
celebration, begin-
ning with not only one but three fly-overs
and the entertainment by 93.7 QFM in
the evening. They played some wonder-
ful patriotic songs during the fireworks
display. I would like to thank Leann
Piolata for helping us arrange to have
93.7 QFM at the BLYC. Also, the Crys-
tal Ballroom Dance was a great success
despite Mother Nature’s attempt to pro-
vide us with rain and tornado warnings
and a tornado sighting at Luray, Ohio.
Rick Brunetto and his Big Band did a
wonderful job entertaining all of us past
midnight, even though they had to
)move inside the Club. I want to thank
everyone for their patience during the
transition. Also, I want ro thank John
Geiger and David and his staff for help-

ing make the move inside so smooth.

Rear Commaodore
Jim Shriner

Now the lineup for August, begin-
ning with Gayla Smith on Friday, the
4th. She sings and plays the piano. On
Sunday the 6th Don Beck and Tim
Dittoe will be at poolside. The Luau
will be Saturday, August 12th with
entertainment by John Sproat and his
ever-popular band, The Majestics. Get
down James Brown! Hans and Charles
will provide us with another great Ha-
wailan menu. Please make your reserva-
tions as soon as possible.

On the 25th, 26th and 27th, we
have the Antique Classic Boat Show
under the direction of Commodore
Steve Schilling. Entertainment on Fri-
day, the 25th, Tony Monaco; Saturday,
the 26th in the afternoon is Colonel
Calliope and the Bingo Band, and that
evening is the Eddie Pollina Band. Sun-

'day, the 27th is Don Beck and Tim
Dittoe at poolside, and don’t forget the
Annual Bob Dye Poker Run.

Stu Brooks is sponsoring “Butch
Wax and the Cadillacs” on September 9.

I want to finish this article with
some needed thank yous. Thank you
to my wife Jane, Michelle and Nick
DeSantis, and Jenny Smith for taking
care of the decorations for our evening

dinner-dances at the BLYC.

[ want to thank Commodore Howard
Clark, Commodore Frank Foster IV, Jess
and RJ. for setting up the stage. I want
to thank John Geiger, Bill McIntyre,
Jess, John Watson, David and Brett
Pfahl, Commodore Frank Foster IV
(crew chief) for their help in setting up
the tent on the stage for the Crystal
Ballroom Dance. I hope I haven’t over-
looked anyone.

Don’t miss the big lineup for Au-
gust and I look forward to seeing you at

the BLYC.

Off-Island
Maintenance

ellow
members:
Bay Week

isover and [ am
pleased to report
that our Sailing
Team represented

BLYC well. Gov- Governor Don Lemmon
ernor Steve Harris

deserves a lot of credit for the fine job
he has done with this group of young
people. Please take time to offer your
congratulations to him and to the mem-
bers of the sailing team when you see
them at the Club. A good time was had
by all of the BLYC members that went
to Bay Week to offer their support.

Next month is our annual Bob Dye
Poker Run. There will be a sign-up
sheet at the Club with date, time. and
regulations. Please sign up and join us
for a fun day. We will have lots of nice
prizes donated by local business owners,
members, and the Club. If anyone needs
a ride let me know and I will pair you
up with another boater.

Thanks to those members who have
put their names on their trailers in the
boat yard. We are going to change the

combination on the lock at East Port for
the protection of your property. Please
contact Dan Knaul or me if you are
unable to get into the boat yard or have
any other issues to discuss.

East Port and Area 8 are looking
great. As always, your suggestions and
comments are appreciated.

Thank You,

Don

The Auxiliary

Vice President Terri Gatton

veryone attending the July Pool
Party had a good time! It was a

beautiful evening, the food was
great, and being by the pool was enjoy-

able.

The August meeting is the annual
Card Party and Style Show. This year’s
fashions are being provided by Denise’s
Clothes Corners from Estero, Florida.
Chairwoman Joan Hein has found a
lovely source of “cruise wear” and beach
attire for the style show. Please plan on
attending!

The show will be held on Thursday
August 10, 2000. Cockrails and brows-
ing will begin at the Club at 11:00 a.m.
The Fashion Show and shopping should
be great fun! Card Party will follow.
Wrapped donations for door prizes may
be dropped off at Joan’s home, 5123
Northbank Rd. or taken to the Club.

Hans and staff will be serving Sea-
food Newberg, (chicken is available as
an alternative), Caesar Salad, Home-
made rolls and Meringues with Black-
berry Sauce. Cost is $12.00 and as al-
ways reservations are a must! You may
call Joan at 740-928-0809 or the Club.

Get those vacation requests in at
work so you can have an afternoon of
“fashionable fun™

Also, don’t forget the Seprember
meeting is clection of officers for 2001.
If you or anyone you know is interested,
please contact Tracey Davis, Terri Gatton,
Mimi Geiger or Sue Harris. See you at

the Club!
i toie 8:;:1 m




4

August, 2000

Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing

aving just returned from the

I-LYA Junior Race Week at

Put-In-Bay, I can honestly say
that sailing is alive and well at the Buck-
eye Lake Yacht Club! During the week
of July 17-20, BLYC was represented
by five outstanding young people for
the annual I-LYA Junior Regatta (AKA

“Junior Bay Week”). This year our Govemr Steve Harris

team consisted of two CFJ crews and
one Laser;

¢ Our Team Caprain, Justin Evans, and his crew Nikki
Hoffman, sailed one of BLYC’s new CF Js and repre-
sented the Club well in a very strong fleet of 40 boats.
This was Justin’s fifth and final year of racing as a Junior
for our Club and I would like to extend to him our
thanks from all of the Buckeye Lake Yacht Club for
his years of effort and dedication, especially through the

years that Junior Sailing wasn’t as strong. Great job
Justin, and good luck with your future sailing career at

Boston University
this fall. You will be
missed. Nikki,
thanks for your
efforts, as well. You
deserve a medal for
surviving the week
as the only girl on
the team!

e The second CFJ was
sailed by skipper
Nathan Owen
and his crew
Stephen Unwin.
This was their first
year out and they
did an outstanding

Nate and Steve

job. Over the course of the week, Nate and Steve consis-
tently improved and never gave up. They started and
finished every race of the week, overcoming the frus-
tration of equipment problems, capsizes, and rough
Lake Erie waters. Given their persistence and efforts,
they’ll definitely be a force to reckon with next year!
NEFG!

Cameron Evans
sailed Laser for us.
After a difficult and
frustrating start to
the week, Cameron
overcame it all and
finished tied for
sixth place in a
tough Laser fleet in
the Commodore’s
Series. During the
Monday races,
Cameron’s Laser
developed a leak in
the hull and he
took on a large
amount of water,
making it very Cameron after a good finish
difficult to sail the boat and forcing him to retire from
the last race of the day. After much negotiation with and
explanation to the Race Committee, he was able to
change hulls. Through the kindness of Mentor Harbor
Yacht Club, Cameron was able to borrow a Laser hull
and continue racing. We can all be proud of Cameron’s
attitude and persistence through this whole ordeal. He
accepted the Monday races for what they were and used
it as motivation to sail harder and better the rest of the
week... and he did! Cameron, you made us all proud at

the BLYC! Keep it up!

Relaxing at “The Bay”

(

N\
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-~ Itwas definitely a
great week for BLYC. I
can’t even begin to give a
full recap of the week. It
was a very full week, bur a
fun one. The experience
of going to Bay as the
Sailing Governor/Coach/
Club Liaison Person was
an exhausting, yet enjoy-
able, one. It is an experi-
ence that I am proud to
have shared with our
Junior Sailors. They rep-
resented BLYC well, both

on and off the water.

Our sailors could not
have done what they did
without the amazing support of the members, both before
and during Bay Week. I would like to thank Commodore
Gus Schell and his wife Martha for all of their efforts on be-
half of BLYC and support during Bay Week. Gus is one of

our greatest assets and I know that I, personally, could not

Waiting to Launch

have survived the week without his support, assistance, and
Jmost importantly his guidance. Gus, on behalf of the Club,
and personally, Thank You! We also owe a big thank you to

Boat Inspection

our parent chaperones, Mike Evans, Jim Owen, and Sue Owen.
Your support and help made the week go much smoother for
our sailors (and me). Sue Owen took care of all the plan-
ning and set up for our Wednesday night picnic to honor
your team. The picnic was the best ever and ran smoother
~ thana professionally catered event. I never would have even
thought of all the details that she handled so effortlessly! Thanks
Sue! Mike, Jim, and Sue also took on the Parent-of-the-Day
duties, including the infamous “fire-watch” (I imagine that it’s
both stresstul and boring sitting at the Islander Hotel half the

night responsible for 145 adolescents!) I would like to express
a special thank you to Mike Evans. For several years, Mike
carried all of the Bay Week responsibilities for BLYC. Mike, I
don’t know how you did it! Your guidance this year was in-
valuable to me as the “rookie” liaison for the Club. Thanks
for all you have done and continue to do.

The team would also like to thank the BLYC Auxiliary
and President Tracey Davis for all of their support this year.
The Auxiliary was kind enough to provide our team with
team uniforms, a launch dolly, and other much needed equip-
ment. We were much better prepared thanks to the generous
assistance of the Auxiliary. Tracey’s support and dedication to
Junior Sailing at BLYC and to this team has been a constant
for our sailors. Her coaching and support was invaluable and

it showed at the Bay. Thanks Tracey!

Awards Banquet

This year our sailors were very well supported by Club
members at the Bay, as well. We had an excellent turnout
from the Board and their wives, Trustees, and Club members.
Even some BLYC sailors from days gone by came out and
showed their support. The turnout was amazing. Thank you
to everyone who came up to the Bay! Commodore George
Fisher was invaluable in helping to prepare our sailors for the
regatta with his rules and tactics sessions. He also stopped by
and visited with them on Monday night and Tuesday at the
Regatta. Stone Parker was an integral part of preparing our
sailors this summer. Thank you, Stone and Donna, for mak-
ing the long trip to the island on Wednesday. I know that the
team appreciated it! Steve Roshon, son of Commodore Gale
Roshon and a former BLYC Junior Sailor himself, helped out
as a safety boat for us and provided on-the-water transporta-
tion for our parents and myself (Steve’s son, Nick, sails for
Sandusky Sailing Club and won the Commodore’s Series in
the Laser—Congratulations to the entire Roshon family!)
Others who came up and gave their support were Commo-

dore Howard Clark and Rosa, Nick and Michelle DeSantis,

Continued next page
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Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing continued

Jim and Jane Shriner, Jim Thompson, Dan Knaul and Terri
Gatton, John and Mimi Geiger, Don and Faye Lemmon,
Commodore Fred Wright, Brandon Wright, Commodore
Frank Foster IV and Andrea Rogers, Commodore Tim Maite
and Martha, Jimmy Borden, Michelle Riley and Andy
Maite, and former BLYC Junior Sailors Dan Roshon and
Greg Fisher. If I have missed anyone, I apologize. It was a
full, but very fun week.

7 o

3rd week of Sailing Camp

A couple of sailors at camp

On other sailing business, we will hold another session of
Adult Sailing Lessons on the first three Tuesdays in August
beginning August 1st. The sessions will run from 6:30 p.m.
until dark and the cost is $75.00 for all three sessions. Con-
tact either Tracey Davis or myself for more information.
Mark Sunday, September 10 on your calendar for the 3rd
Annual “Geezers on Lasers” Race. Again this year, we will
have two separate classes racing—the “True Geezers,” over 50
and the “Soon-to-be Geezers,” 30-49. More information will
be posted at the Club soon. Last, but certainly not least,
Sail-Offs for the 2001 BLYC Junior Sailing Team will be held
on Saturday, September 2. All Juniors who will be turning at
least 13 but not 19 during 2001 are invited to sail for a spot

on next year’s team. The first race will begin at 10:00 a.m. so
be rigged by 9:30. Any Junior needing to borrow a Laser from
the Club should contact me ASAP to make arrangements at
740-928-1763. Following the races for the day, we will select
boats and positions for the 2001 team.

See you on the water,

/

Golf Outing

About to move out!

Don Best - Super Putter.
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And the rains came!

Dancing on the inside.

Rick Brunetto Band

Joyce Fluitz & Dewey Albright.
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Put-in-Bay Week

BLYC Board of Governors and their ladies!

The Assembled Shopping Party: Rosa Clark, Jane Shriner, Michelle

Perry Monument - Put-in-Ba
= y DeSantis, Martha Maite, Fay Lemmon, Terri Gatton & Mimi Geiger.

Commodore Clark, Governors Knaul & Lemmon
relaxing before meeting.
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Put-in-Bay Week

Junior Sailing Banquet.

Junior Sailing Banquet.

Junior Sailing Team at the Banquet.

“The Board Walk” Crew.
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" Friday, August 4th, 7-10 p.m.
Gayla Smith, vocals and piano

Sunday, August 6th aboaut 2:30 p.m.
Poolside Music by Don Beck & Tim Dittoe

Saturday, August 12th
Our Annual Luau

6:30 p.m. Cocktails
7:30 p.m. Great Hawaiian Buffet
8:30 p.m. Dancing with
John Sproat and the Majestics
Please make your reservations
as soon as possible - 929-9941

Note:
2 I Annual Date change from annual calendar

August 25th, 26th and 27th
The Antique Classic Boat Show

Entertainment on Friday, the 25th, Tony Monaco;

Saturday, the 26th in the afternoon is Colonel Calliope and
the Bingo Band and that evening is the Eddie Pollina Band.

Sunday, the 27th is Don Beck and Tim Dittoe at poolside and
don’t forget the Annual Bob Dye Poker Run.
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The 1999-2000 Board
Commodore Howard Clark
Vice Commodore Nick DeSantis
Bar & Kitchen

Rear Commodore Jim Shriner
Entertainment
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor Mark Yerke
Membership

Governor Jim Thompson
Log
Governor John Geiger
House & Grounds
Governor Steve Harris
Race, Regatta, & Jr. Sailing
Governor Dan Knaul
Rentals & Docks
Governor Don Lemmon

Off-Island Maintenance
The Trustees

Commodore Marque Debenport

Commodore John Sproat
Commodore Fred Wright
Commodore Frank Foster IV
Commodore Tim Maite

IMPORTANT DATES

August
4 Gayla Smith Piano & Singer
4,5,6 Tween the Trees Cruise
6 Don Beck & Tim Dittoe poolside
10  Aux. Style Show & Card Party
Board Meeting
12 Laua - Majestics
25 Antique and Classic Boat Show
Tony Monaco
26 Antique and Classic Boat Show
Colonel Calliope and the
Bingo Band
Eddie Pollina Band
Antique and Classic Boat Show
Bob Dye Poker Run
Don Beck & Tim Dittoe poolside

Change of Address
0 For the winter 0 For the summer
Q1 For a short time 0 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be
sent to, effective:

The BLYC attempts to send get well
cards and/or flowers to any member or mem-
ber of his immediate family who is sick.
Please let the Club Manager know if there is
someone whom we need to wish well.

Also, in the event of a Member’s death
(or that of a member of his immediate fam-
ily), please provide the Club Manager with
whatever information you can as expediently
as possible so we can respond accordingly.

Street Address

Return Service Requested

DATED MATERIAL

5019 N. Bank

Watkins Island

P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, Ohio 43008

Photographe
& Editor

Governor Jim Thompson

City, State, Zip

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Frank H Foster
301 Marquette Rd
Lancaster Oh 43130

1999 B.L.Y.C Standing

Committee Appointments
Antique Boat Regatta
Commodore Steve Schilling
Snowball Regatta
Bill McIntyre/Dan Knaul, Chairmen
Homer Tussing Memorial
“T'ween The Trees Cruise
Jerry Boundy and Ken Keller
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run
Don Lemmon
Fleet Surgeon............. Dr. Richard Walters
Fleet Measurer .......ccceeveennee George Holler
LLY.A. Delegate ......ccoceverennnen Gus Schell
Historian......... Commodore Frank Foster 111
ParliamentarianCommodore Frank Foster I1I
INSUIaNCe ..vvvveeeeeeeeeeeceeiiiireeeeeeens Don Best
Blue Gavel ...... Commodore Steve Schilling
Sailing Fleets........... Governor Steve Harris
Annual Golf Outing ......ccoeveuene. Don Best

Commodore’s Association
Commodore Steve Schilling
Audit
Fred Bair
Perpetual Fund
Unassigned (
Gun Club '
Commodore George Conrad

Club Phone: (740) 929-9941
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Newark, OH
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